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To: T10 Committee
From: Gerry Houlder, Seagate Technology  <gerry_houlder@notes.seagate.com>
Subj: SPC-3  table 230 incorrect
Date: March 12, 2002
__________________________________________________

When I look at SPI-4 rev. 9:

Table 86 is the port control page long format. This table is a restatement of table 230 in SPC-3 rev.
4. Bytes 4 & 5 in table 86 are reversed with respect to bytes 4 & 5 in table 230. These existing
tables are as follows:

These tables are clearly inconsistent with each other. Discussion at the SPI working group meeting
strongly favored changing SPC-3 table 230 to match the SPI-4 table because SPI-4 is in public
review and therefore much more difficult to change. In accordance with these wishes, I propose to
change table 230 by making byte 4 reserved and moving the protocol identifer field to byte 5. This
makes it consistent with SPI-4. It is also believed that none of the other protocol documents
contradict this because none of them address the subpage format yet.


